
MENDOCINO TRANSIT AUTHORITY (MTA) 
SHORT-RANGE TRANSIT PLAN 

COMMUNITY 
WORKSHOP
July 27th at 4:30 pm

Bartlett Hall- Ukiah Senior Center 
495 Leslie Street, Ukiah CA

Register at: bit.ly/MTATransitPlanMeeting                   
or scan the QR code

Ukiah valley residents in need of a ride can schedule 
one by calling MTA 24 hours in advance at:

707-462-3881

Mendocino Short Range Transit 
Development Plan (SRTDP)
Given the evolving needs of transit users within Mendocino 
County to maximize mobility options for the local communities 
a Short Range Transit Development Plan (SRTDP) is currently 
being developed to guide MTA’s operations over the next five 
years.

MTA wants to engage with the community and passengers to 
understand ways MTA can better serve their needs, attract more 
riders, and identify ways to provide more effective services. Join 
us to learn about the plan timeline and help inform its 
components and opportunities for improvement.

Visit www.mendocinotransit.org for more information!


